FEBRUARY 2000

Kansas City
Woodturners
Club

Local Chapter of Tha
American Association
of Woodtumers

Officers:
President

John Shackelford
(913)583-3303

Vice President:
Tracy McCarty
(785)883-4174

Treasurer:
Don Gruis
(816) 763-3385

Secretary:
Sandy Moreno
(816)452-7914

Librarians:
Ed Stevens
{9131381-0689
Dick Smith
(913)3414613

Director:
Bill Coomer
(913)268-7644

February Meeting Program

Richard Woodhouse will be giving a
demonstration on turning a Parker style

pen. Not only will he be showing us how to

turn them, but also how he approaches the
sale of his product to prospective clients.
This should prove to be an interesting area
of topic. Also at the Feb. meeting, Tracy
MecCarty will be doing a hands-on
demonstration on the turning of a key fob.
Make sure and mark your calendar to see
these two in action.

Membership dues were due Jan. 1, 2000.
This will be your last Wood Chips
Newsletter if you have not made
arrangements to pay your annual dues.
Membership dues were due Jan. 1.
Individual memberships are only $20.00,
and still your best purchase of the year.

Please contact Don Gruis, to make sure that

you continue to receive your Wood Chips
Newletter

Woodworking Tool Show Update

Don’t forget that on Feb. 18-20, The
Woodworking Tool Show will be held in
O.P.Ks. It should be a great show. If
you are taking items to display, you are
ultimately responsible for your own work.
Please make sure you have arrangements to

February Meeting Volunteers

Refreshments & Cookies:
Rick Bywater

Bob and Mary Davis
Set-up & Clean-up:

Pete Stiglich

Steve Sandelich

NOTE: If any of the volunteers are
unable to provide for what he/she has
signed up for, it is his/her responsibility
to find another member to take his/her
place. Thank you for adhering to this rule.

Membership Roster

Please get with one of the officers if you
do not want your mailing address given
out to our supporters. We will be making
contact with them soon .

January Show and Tell

Thanks to Rodggst.ambie for sharing his
cottonwood crotci: bowl that he turned
using his Exocet hollowing tool. It
produced a fine finish on the inside of his
bowl.

Bob Sloane showed his two square edged
finger tops and a nicely done natural edge
bowl that was turned out of a limb that he

get your displays to and from the show after had found.

each daily show.
Note: you are not allowed to sell any
items at this show.
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Paxton Woodcrafters
Store

6311 St John St
Kansas City , Mo. 64123
1-816-483-0659

Largest selection of
turning blocks in the
area. 10% discount To
all club members

Packard Woodworks
P.GC. Box 718
Tryon, NC 28782
For free catalog call
1-800-683-8876

Woodcraft Supply Corp.
8645 Bluejacket Rd.
Lenexa, KS 66214
1-913-599-2800

Craft Supplies
1287 E. 1120 South
Provo, UT 84606
1-800-551-8876

Overland Tool Inc.
7905 Neiman Rd.
Lenexa, KS 662141
913-599-4044

Farris Machinery

1206 Pavillion Dr.
Grain Valley, MO 6402¢
(816) 229-3055

We feature:

Tormek Sharpening
System

Robert Sorby tools

{ OneWay lathes

§ Chucks & Sharpening
Equipment

Join us for our Turning
Point Workshops

Show and Tell cont.

Pat Roman had us compare the
wood of two segmented bowls
that he had turned from
Afromosia and Teak. He wanted
us to see how similar in
appearance they are, and noted
that Afromosia is less costly.

It was his first segmenting
project and he did a great job.
Virgil Boyd brought two nice
bowls. One was a “square” bowl
and one was a “want to be
square” bowl. . He recovered
from it nicely. ‘Way t6 go,
Virgil.

Clarence Huycke brought an
African Blackwood bowl. He
didn’t like working with the
wood, and as the story goes, he
had to go out and buy a hood so
he could finish the project.
Clarence, we are glad you did,
and the bowl looks great.
Raymond Graham shared a
clam shell oddity.

John Shackelford gave a very
informative demonstration on
turning wooden rolling pins.

He brought in several to show.
They were not only beautiful,
but practical and are great gift
ideas. He has the plans for them
if you didn’t get them at the
meeting. John, thank you for
your demonstration.

My apologies go to anyone left
out or for any incorrect
information. Please keep
bringing your turnings, any
other wood related projects or
turning information you have .

Please share any ideas you may have
for future programs with Tracy
McCarty.

At the February meeting, Richard
Woodhouse will be sharing with us
some of the ideas that have come up
in regards to the community project
that has been discussed for this year.
Richard has also volunteered to man
the video at the meetings.

Also, we will have Boyko Varney
back taking photos, and putting
them in our club album. It’s always
fun to look back at what has been
done.

Welcome our newest members
Dennis Williamson

17602 Rolling Hills Road
Belton, Missouri, 64012

(816) 331-5711

Edwin Cumberland
6805 E 93", Street

Kansas City, Missouri 64138
(816 ) 761-6588

Classified

For sale:

Older Craftsman Radial Arm 10~
saw with stand.

Call Russ Blaser (913) 894-2232

HAVE A GREAT DAY
StE YOU AT THE MEETING



